
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref # : GDL/ADV/2023-2024/ALL/04                                                                  Dated : 12th June 2023 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Greetings from Gateway Distriparks ! 
 
Maritime Gateway Ports at West Coast Mundra Port & APSEZ Terminals as well as APM Pipavav 
Terminals have issued an advisory regarding cyclone “BIPARJOY” which is approaching West coast. 
APMT has suspended the Quay side and rail operations completely till 14th June and Mundra port 
has suspended the Quay side operations for the time being. Rail side operations is happening at 
Mundra port however it is also slow as they are taking all the precautionary measures. 
 
Considering the current situation, Indian Railway has also decided to take precautions and have 
restricted the movement of double stack rakes to and from Gujarat sea ports till 14th June 2023 for 
now. 
 
Looking at the said situation, we would urge you to plan your Export/Import containers accordingly 
as there will be a delay in movement of the containers. 
 
May please note that GDL will not be responsible for any consequential charges which arise out of 
these operational issues at Port like PGR etc. 
  
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this situation and assure you with best of our 
services. 
 
Regards 
Customer Service Desk 
 


